
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
The SES PTSA would like to welcome back our returning families and offer a warm welcome to the 
families who are new to the School of Engineering and Sciences (SES).  Our organization is comprised of 
volunteers whose focus is to help and support the parents, staff and especially the students at SES.  We 
encourage parents, students, and teachers to join and attend our meetings and participate with suggestions 
and ideas.  Through fundraising efforts, we were able to donate funds to Teacher Appreciation Luncheon, 
Senior Graduation, Eighth Grade Defense Ceremony and other school activities.  
 
The SES PTSA provides information and resources through email, newsletter, family programs, parent 
meetings and other forms of communication.  In addition to discounts retailers and amusement parks, 
members are eligible for annual scholarships for graduating seniors and adults continuing their education. 
For more information, visit capta.org.  Consider becoming a member and volunteering, whether you have 30 
minutes or a few hours, your time and talents are truly needed.  
 
You can show your support by participating in the various events we have planned throughout the year.  
Your participation might be as a committee member, volunteer, by donating or as an attendee.  Whatever 
level of participation you can give will be greatly appreciated. 
 
You can also support the SES PTSA by providing suggestions or ideas for potential programs and events.  
Please feel free to send an email to ptsapres@seshs.org.  We would love to hear from you! 
 
SES PTSA believes it is very important that we do all we can to enhance the learning experience for all of 
our students.  It will take all of us working together to make this happen.  I look forward to working with 
you this year.   
 
The School of Engineering and Sciences PTSA Board: 
 DeLicia Cole – President   Rosalinda Resendez – Treasurer 
 Ruth Angrisani – Secretary   Mary Collins – VP Membership 
 
Sincerely, 

DeLicia Cole 
DeLicia Cole 
SES PTSA President 
 
 
  



Easy ways to support SES that require NO EXTRA time or money 

************************************** 
Use this link when shopping on Amazon and it will automatically pull up 
School of Engineering & Sciences PTSA as the organization you want to 
support: https://smile.amazon.com/ch/90-0339838.  Once you have gone to 
this website, you can create a bookmark or shortcut for easier access.  Use it 
every time you shop on Amazon to make sure a percentage of all your 

purchases go to School of Engineering and Sciences PTSA. 

 
Download the ALL-NEW Box Tops app, shop as you normally would, then simply scan 
your store receipts to find participating products. The app will automatically credit your 
school's Box Tops earnings online.  You can still clip them and send them to 
*school.  Physical Box Top clips are being phased out of production, but may continue to 

be found on many products throughout the store Send your clipped Box Tops, along with any unexpired clips 
you may have at home, to school.   
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Membership in PTSA does not require participation in meetings or functions.  
Your membership is a way to support students and the valuable programs at SES. We invite every parent, 
teacher student and neighbor to join PTSA as we work to make SES the best it can be for our students.  
Become a member today. 

Becoming a member is easy... 
 

1.                 or                         2.                    or                   3. 
 
 
 
 

 
     
 
 
 
 
 

Volunteer Opportunities 
Fundraising- Rockets Night Out, Box Tops, help with an event, coordinate an event, suggest an event 

Parent workshops- set up, bring a snack or beverage, donate supplies, clean up 
Teacher appreciation- set up, donate food/supplies., clean up 
Prom/Graduation- decoration, clean up, chaperone 
Newsletter and social media 
Helping at school events 

Online 
-Go to jointotem.com 

-Find School of Engineering 
and Sciences 

-Click JOIN NOW 

In Person 
-Get a membership envelope 
from a PTSA board member 
or the office.  

Fill it out & return it with 
$6.00 dues per person. 


